
Minutes of Central Waste Management Facility Community 
Liaison Committee meeting May 2018 

 
Attended by: 

 
Chairperson    Michael Hehir chaired the meeting 

 
Committee Members  Perry Long, Local Resident 

Sheila Mc Tigue, Mike Mc Tigue Community Centre  
Tom Long, Local Resident 
Dominic Keating, Inagh Development Co Ltd. 

    John Longe, Local Resident 
 

Council Officials  John Leahy  
Clare McGrath 

 
Apologies    
 

MAIN POINTS 
 
 

Minutes of meeting held on 12th December 2017 were proposed by John Longe,  
seconded by Sheila McTigue 
  

1. Matters Arising from Minutes 
Arising from the minutes, Clare McGrath gave an update on the Community Fund. The 
closing date for receipt of completed documentation was extended to June 18th, with all works 
to be completed by 31st May 2018. 
 

2.    Odour Management & other issues 
John Leahy updated the committee on the following:- 
No offsite odours have been detected since the last meeting 
A revised forestry management plan was submitted to the EPA in April 2018. 
It was suggested that a forestry advisor might be invited to address a subsequent meeting. 
Draft drawings were submitted to the EPA in late 2017 outlining proposals for the cramp 
 

3.    Correspondence 
The list of correspondence between CCC & the EPA was circulated.  
The summary of the leachate removed was circulated. 
 

4. Any other business 
John Leahy informed the meeting of his recent job relocation. Cyril Feeney would be the 
attending Engineer, for future meetings 
 

5.    Date of next meeting 
Mid October 2018 
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